
 
 
SEPL/SE/Apr/20-21 

April 23, 2020 

 

The General Manager 

Corporate Services/Listing Department 

BSE Limited 

Floor 25, P.J. Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 501423 

 

Sub : Partial resumption of Plant operations  

Ref  : Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Further to our letter dated March 23, 2020, regarding temporary closure of manufacturing 
operations of Shaily Engineering Plastics Limited (“the Company”), at its Rania & Halol 
facilities in wake of COVID-19 outbreak, we herewith inform you that the Company has 
partially resumed its manufacturing operations at its Rania & Halol facilities effective from 
April 22, 2020.  

  

You are requested to kindly take the above information in your records. 

Thanking You.  

 

Yours truly, 

For Shaily Engineering Plastics Limited 

 

 

Preeti Sheth 

Asst. Company Secretary 
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